
Middle School Vice Principal’s Welcome Message 

It is our pleasure to welcome everyone back for another great academic year 

(2021-2022) in Tehran International School (TIS). 

We hope you are all well rested and ready for a new Academic year. 

 Last year was the most unusual one for schools all over the world, and all of us 

experienced a different type of education. Although we wished students could 

back to school in person and the classrooms and hallways of school could be filled 

with their energy and enthusiasm for learning, we prefer to continue E-Learning 

and reopen the school online because of our priority which is the health, safety, 

and well-being of all the students, teachers, staff and families. 

However, we hope the problems caused by covid-19 situation will be solved as 

soon as possible and we will be reunited at the school and meet each other. 

 All of us need to keep in mind that in spite of the new situation ,our standards in 

TIS has remained unchanged .Students are assessed based on their academic 

performance, full participation in online classes, their willingness to act 

responsibly as an individual within the courses ,their  collaboration, and their  

commitments to the school's  schedule. 

 Also all members of our community need to be caring, respectful, and 

considerate. In fact, it is a great honor to be a part of community where parents, 

teachers, staff and students care for each other and try to build positive 

relationships. 

 Finally we need to thank you all for your supports throughout the Troubling 

times last year and look forward to having better times ahead. 

Best Regards  

Maryam Torkaman  

Middle School Vice-principal 

http://www2.tissch.ir/?app=content&catid=0&itemid=26

